
 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Nancy, a Form Four student. I am eighteen years old. I live around the school. I 
joined St. Josephine Bakhita Secondary School in the year 2015. I engage in various activities 
in the school that help me nurture my talent and spiritual life. 

St. Josephine Bakhita Secondary School has been a blessing to the neighboring community 
especially the students. Those who have finished their four years course have a great life out 
there either spiritually or academically. I love the school because of its friendly environment to 
the students. The school staff and administration are very friendly; they correct, encourage and 
identify the talents and abilities that different students have. 

The school has made it possible for us to access knowledge stored in books and by providing 
the necessary reading materials. The students are friendly and are disciplined in every work 
they do, thanks to our deputy principal who is also the discipline master. The growth and 
development of the school has astonished many people especially in the academic sector. 

In this year we anticipate and hope to lead in the final year examination at the county level. Our 
teachers have pledged to stand firm with us through thick and thin. We have high hopes of 
attaining the best grades and points in KCSE which we take in November. 

I would like to be an engineer and I know this vision will be true with the help of my teachers. 
Spiritually I have grown imitating the work of our patron St. Josephine Bakhita and I know this 
will also open doors to a successful and prosperous life in future. 
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